
Attention Flood Victims: 
 
If you suffered water damages as a result of the August 13th flood, and do not have 
flood insurance, Habitat for Humanity of Greater Baton Rouge will gut out your 
sheetrock and spray to kill the mold that is growing in your home free of charge. If 
you need assistance, please call our office at (225) 927-6651 or email us at 
lynn@habitatbr.org. 


